
U Umetco Minerals Corporation

April 26, 2013

Mr. Dominick Orlando, Senior Project Manager
Decommissioning and Uranium Licensing Directorate
Division of Waste Management and Environmental Protection
Office of Federal and State Materials and Environmental Management Programs
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop T-8F5
11545 Rockville Pike
Rockville, Maryland 20852

Subject: Umetco Gas Hills, Wyoming; Organizational Change
Reference: License SUA-648, Docket No. 40-0299

Dear Mr. Orlando:

As a result of recent corporate restructuring there will be a minor organizational change associated with the
above referenced license. This change will also be noted in Umetco Minerals Corporation's (Umetco) annual
report as required by License Condition (LC) 10.B.

Mr. Thomas Gieck, Umetco Remediation Leader, is currently the point of contact for License SUA-648. As a
result of the restructuring, Mr. Gieck will continue to be Umetco's designated representative and point of
contact; however, subsequent to April 30 he will be employed by URS Corporation, which has been Umetco's
consultant at this site for many years. Mr. Gieck's authority, responsibility and contact information will
remain the same and is anticipated to continue through transfer of title to byproduct material and lands to U.S.
Department of Energy and termination of License SUA-648. Mr. Gieck will continue to report directly to my
management structure with respect to this license and site.

This is a minor organizational chnage which does not impact the existing management of the site or license.
There are no changes to the corporate structure of Umetco; no changes to approved financial assurance
amounts, instruments, or entity providing financial assurance; no changes to the approved Radiation Safety
Officer (RSO); and no changes to written procedures required by LC 15.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this organizational change please contact Thomas Gieck at
970-256-8889 or by e-mail at gieckte@dow.com.

Sincerely,

Mary Draves
President, Umetco Minerals Corporation

cc: Mark Moxley
Wyoming Department of Environmental Quality
Land Quality Division
510 Meadowview Dr.
Lander, WY 82520


